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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: David Reinsma [dar@tsgcorp.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2008 8:20 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: 'Pritpaul Sappal'
Subject: Change of Consultant Letter - Alaska Gasoliine Station, 6211 San Pablo Ave., Oakland
Attachments: dar@tsgcorp.net.vcf; Notification of Consultant Change_Alameda County_Alaska Gas 

Station.pdf

Hi Paresh- 
 
As we discussed, attached is a letter documenting the change in consultants at the subject site.  If you have any 
questions or need information, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David 
 

David A. Reinsma, PG 
President, and Principal Geologist 
 

Trinity Source Group, Inc. 

500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 

Tel:  (831) 426-5600 

Fax:  (831) 426-5602 

Cell:  (831) 227-4724 
The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may also 

be subject to applicable privileges.  Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  

If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender.  Please also remove this message 

from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage devise.   
 



 

500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225                       www.trinitysourcegroup.com       v: 831.426.5600 
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July 3, 2008 
Project No.: 305.001.001 

Mr. Paresh C. Khatri 
Environmental Health Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
Subject: Change of Consultant Notification  
   Alaska Gasoline Station 

 6211 San Pablo Avenue 
Oakland, California  
 

Dear Mr. Khatri: 

Per our conversation, this letter documents for your records that Trinity Source Group, Inc. 
(Trinity), has replaced HerSchy Environmental, Inc. (HerSchy) as the new environmental 
consultant for the Alaska Gasoline Station located at 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, 
California.  Please include Trinity on the mail distribution list for all future correspondence.   

Trinity has received your June 26, 2008 letter and we will respond to your comments regarding 
the recently submitted reports by HerSchy which include:   

• Site Conceptual Model Report, dated May 27, 2008 

• Additional Investigation Workplan, dated May 27, 2008 

• Addendum to Site Conceptual Model Report, dated June 18, 2008 

Trinity will submit quarterly groundwater monitoring reports per your requested schedule.  
Please call me at (831) 426-5600 if you have any questions, thank you. 

 
Sincerely yours, 
TRINITY SOURCE GROUP, INC. 

 
David A. Reinsma, PG 
President and Principal Geologist 
 
CC:  Mr. Pritpaul Sappal, 2718 Washburn Court, Vallejo, California 94591 (via email) 


